May 24th, 2019

Sent via email



Andrew Dixon, Vice President Ontario Association of Home Inspectors

Dear Mr. Dixon:

It was a pleasure having you as a guest speaker during our recent membership meeting. It's evident that our respective organizations have a lot in common, especially when it comes to the standards our members must adhere to.

Your enlightening presentation on the history of OAHI, how to prepare for a home inspection, and the various types of inspections was valuable information for our members. We've received positive feedback on the presentation and requests for more information and brochures.

Thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to speak with our membership. We look forward to continuing our collaboration with OAHI.

Yours truly,

Sylvie DesHaies, President

Kingston and Area Real Estate Association

Sylvie Dellais

Cc: John Hansen, President, OAHI